INFORMATION ON THE CHOICE OF THE CONTRACTOR
IN PROCEDURE NO. AWM/NAW/3/2025/TM OF 31.03.2025

On 17 April 2025 has been concluded the request for proposals no.
AWM/NAW/3/2025/TM, regarding the preparation and conduct of the training service
consisting in the realisation of classes in English for doctoral students of the Doctoral School
of the Medical University of Bialystok as part of the project under the title “Intensification of
internationalization process and development of the Doctoral School of the Medical University
of Bialystok™ as part of the programme of the Polish National Agency for Academic Exchange
under the title: “STER NAWA- Internationalization of Doctoral Schools— edition 2024,

The indicated deadline for submitting bids, i.e. from 31.03.2025 to 16.04.2025 before 3:00 PM
by electronic means to the following e-mail address: tomasz.maliszewski@umb.edu.pl 8 offers
were received (part [ — 1 offer, part II — 1 offer, part III — 1 offer, part IV — 1 offer, part V —no
offer, part VI — 1 offer, part VII — 1 offer, part VIII — 1 offer, part IX — 1 offer).

Considering all accepted criteria and the highest number of points obtained, the following
contractors were selected to provide the service:

Part I. Sebastian-Edgar Baumeister, Germany
Part II. Neven Zarkovié, Croatia

Part I11. José Antonio Oteo Revuelta, Spain
Part IV. Ardnzazu Portillo Barrio, Spain

Part V. No offer

Part VI. Roman Lesyk, Ukraine

Part VII. Kazim Sahin, Turkey

Part VIII. Kazim Sahin, Turkey

Part IX. Nurhan Sahin, Turkey

The contractors have been informed about the selection of offers by e-mail.
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The Project is financed by the Polish National Agency for Academic Exchange under
the "STER NAWA Programme — Internationalisation of Doctoral Schools — Call 2024".



